
             MOCA MEMBERSHIP 

                                      DECEMBER MESSAGE 

 

Hello to all my fellow cootie members, can you believe it’s Christman time already!!!!! 

Here we are in December, and we are all facing the same thing low membership.  

As we are all aware this is a trial year, we all need to pull up our sleeves and really work hard 

To keep the Cooties in NM. That begins with membership. How many of you presidents and 

officer have an application handy? 

Yep, you know I found myself in that same position I realized that I carry Auxiliary applications 

But I couldn’t find a MOCA application, shame on me. So, let’s start with making sure we all 

have an application handy. 

For those of you that hold any office in the Auxiliary or even if you aren’t an officer, bring it up 

to your Auxiliary and make sure that members that have been card holding members for 6 

months or more know about the cooties and get an application.  

Let’s set our new year off with 3 or more new members from every MOCA yep that’s a 

challenge 3 or more new members, let’s sign those members up. 

Also, let’s make sure that we have all our members’ dues caught up and paid. 

To All have a wonderful Holiday, may it be safe, blessed, and healthy. 

Good luck on that Challenge!!!!!!!!!!!!!  

Barbara Santillanes 

Membership 
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